
Hi Jerri, 
  
I had an opportunity to reflect and I really am unable to continue on this committee due 
to my new role. It has been a wonderful experience and I really appreciate this 
experience. I have learned a tremendous amount about how the city is governed and 
enjoyed contributing my knowledge and expertise around accessibility. 
  
Yours truly, 
Katya 
  

Katya Pereyaslavska (M.A., M.I.) she / her 
 


